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Bulletin for August 31, 2015 
 

STUDENTS 
 

FREE PERIODS:  If you are on campus during 1st or 7th period, but you do not have a scheduled class then, we expect 
you to wait in the cafeteria area only.  Thank you for your cooperation.  C COHEN 
 

REGULAR LIBRARY HOURS ON SCHOOL DAYS ARE, 7:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. and ASSETS EXTENDED LIBRARY HOURS ON 
SCHOOL DAYS ARE, Tuesday and Thursday, 4:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. The library is a great place to read, study, and work. 
Everyone welcome. ADAMICH 
 

TAKE A VENTURA COLLEGE CLASS ON THE VHS CAMPUS!  Beginning Sign Language will be offered again on 
Wednesday afternoons from 3:45 p.m. to 6:25 p.m., beginning this Wednesday, September 1st.  Students will earn 
high school and college units (the course is UC/CSU transferrable). See your counselor ASAP.  ROBERTS 
 

CAREER CENTER HAPPENINGS 
 

COLORADO STATE UNIVERSITY will be presenting college information on Tuesday, September 1, 2015, at 10:00 a.m. 
Sign up in the Career Center to attend. DE LA CRUZ 
 

UNIVERSITY OF SAN FRANCISCO: USF will be providing college information and tips on how to write an attractive 
college essay on Wednesday, September 2, 2015, at 12:15 p.m. in the Career Center. Sign up in the Career Center, 
Room 106, to attend. DE LA CRUZ 
 

UNIVERSITY OF SANTA BARBARA: UCSB will be providing college information and tips on writing a great personal 
statement on Thursday, September 3, 2015, at 10:00 a.m. in the Career Center. Sign up in the Career Center, Room 
106, to attend. DE LA CRUZ 
 

MARINES: The Marines will be available to answer your questions about enlisting and Marines career opportunities 
during lunch time on Thursday, September 3, 2015, outside of the Career Center. DE LA CRUZ 
 

JUNIORS AND SENIORS: Cal State Channel Islands will be providing a college presentation on Friday,  
September 4, 2015, at 10:00 a.m. in the Career Center. Learn about their majors/programs, admission process, and 
more. Sign up in the Career Center to attend. DE LA CRUZ 
 

STAFF AND STUDENTS 

 
FOR YOUR SAFETY, REMINDER: There has been an increase in vehicle, pedestrian, and bicyclist traffic accidents on  
E. Main St., between MacMillian Ave. to Seaward Ave. near Ventura High School.  As a reminder, please adhere to the 
following for crossing all the areas near Ventura High School. 
   

 All students crossing at an intersection need to wait for the green “WALK” signal prior to crossing.  Do not start 

walking across the street against a red “DON’T WALK” signal.  While crossing a street, do not walk between 

vehicles while they are stopped at an intersection.  
 

 All students crossing need to walk in the designated marked cross walks ONLY.  Students riding their bicycles to 

and from school need to ride on the right side of the roadway, with the flow of traffic. This reminder is for your 

safety and awareness. Failure to abide by these guidelines may result in a traffic citation.  Moreover, you could 

be struck by a vehicle traveling in the roadway.  Your safety is our primary concern.  OFFICER GOMEZ 

I.D. AND PICTURE MAKEUPS are this Thursday, September 3, 2015, in the Auditorium Foyer. Please send students 
during Social Science and Health classes. Thank you! MRS. SANDOVAL 
 
 
 



CLUBS 
 

CLUB WEEK IS THIS WEEK! Come to the Senior Lawn September 2nd – 4th, to sign up for a club and get involved. 
HAZAN 
 

ART CLUB will meet every Tuesday at lunch in Mrs. Minadeo’s Room 20.  Come check out all the fun things we are 
doing.  MINADEO 
 

ANY INTEREST IN STARTING YOUR OWN BUSINESS AND/OR LEARNING ABOUT “ENTREPRENEURSHIP”? Come check 
out this new club, The Entrepreneur’s Club, on Tuesday, September 1, 2015, at lunch in Room 170. CHERRIE 
 

SPORTS 
 

BOYS SOCCER TRYOUTS will be at Larrabee Stadium on August 31st, September 1st, 3rd, and 4th from 6:45 p.m. to  
9:00 p.m. If you have questions, see Mr. Tackett in Room 279. TACKETT 
 

STAFF 

 
BUSINESS CARDS - IT’S THAT TIME AGAIN: Business Card orders are going in soon for all new staff and 
teachers with room changes. If you are not one of these, but would like more cards send me an email and I’ll 
add you to the list. RYDER 
 

DID YOU LOSE MONEY IN THE WOMEN’S RESTROOM? If so, come to the switchboard and let’s talk. RAMIREZ 
 

FIELD TRIP / EXCURSION INFORMATION  
 

DATE TIME TEACHER/COORD. PROGRAM DESTINATION # OF STU 

9/11 thru 9/13 6:00am – 8:00pm Richards FNL Anaheim Hilton, Anaheim 4 
*Events and time subject to change without notice. 


